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Ms. Brianna Dunn-Robb, Principal

November 19,  2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for all you are doing for your students so far this year! We hope you are remaining safe and
healthy. We greatly appreciate your support in ensuring that all of our students are working up to their
greatest potential. As we prepare for the second marking period, we will be hosting parent/teacher
conferences so that you may discuss your child’s current progress and goals for the remainder of the year
in each of their classes.

Report card conferences will be held on Tuesday, November 23rd and Wednesday, November 24th
from 11:54 am to 2:54 pm. Conferences will be available both in person at Constitution High School and
virtually via zoom. In order to ensure that we can efficiently schedule these conferences, we ask that you
schedule a time to meet with each of your child’s teachers. With this in mind, we have provided a
document teachers’ conference sign-up links, contact information, and zoom links here: Report Card
Conference Sign-Up Links

If you are planning to attend conferences in person, you must adhere to all health and safety guidelines as
designated by the School District of Philadelphia and the Philadelphia Department of Health. In order  to
enter the building, you must not be presenting any symptoms of COVID-19. All visitors must be masked
at all times when in the building.

In preparation for conferences, Term 1 Report Cards will be made available for parents/guardians and
students to view in the Backpack of the Parent & Family Portal and Student Portal by Monday, November
22. A District-wide message will be sent to parents/guardians on Tuesday, November 23. Steppers and a
video outlining how-to for parents/guardians and students will be included in the District-wide message.

Viewing Report Cards in Campus Parent.pdf

In addition, the main office will be open and available for any questions during the scheduled conference
time at the following link:

https://philasd-org.zoom.us/j/87585490063?pwd=bUlPbW5vbFc2bWdDWlZldXp1UHFOdz09
Until then, please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. We look forward to meeting
with you  on Tuesday, November 23rd and Wednesday, November 24th.

Sincerely,
Brianna Dunn-Robb, Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-ylT3GYL69Us6BBQ1pNhev56tSKZW63-/view
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1A53Y6NYSvEOdYCdNZYWvRg8RF4HlFQqCmoL2tXfdoYs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1A53Y6NYSvEOdYCdNZYWvRg8RF4HlFQqCmoL2tXfdoYs/edit?usp=sharing
https://philasd-org.zoom.us/j/87585490063?pwd=bUlPbW5vbFc2bWdDWlZldXp1UHFOdz09



